
 
 

 

 

January 15, 2024 

 

CANADA ANNOUNCEMENT 

Skylights 

March 1, 2024 PRICE INCREASE 

 

Dear Customers: 

Columbia Manufacturing Co. Ltd. is announcing a price increase of 3% – 6% on all glass skylights 

and all acrylic skylights, sun tubes and accessory products, effective March 1, 2024. 

 

The price increase is due to multiple increases on base raw materials, transportation and 

operational costs.   We have not adjusted pricing since 2022.   The increase will take effect with 

shipments on March 4th, 2024 regardless of order entry date.  

 

If you have any questions concerning this increase, please contact your local Territory or Sales 

Manager. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Columbia Manufacturing Co. Ltd.  

 

Gord Watt 

Vice President 

 


